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OFFICIAL 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project 

Park Terrace, Salisbury level crossing temporary closure, night works 

The Australian and South Australian governments are jointly funding the electrification and modernisation of the Gawler rail line which will deliver a faster, cleaner 

and more reliable service, delivering an electrified network through Adelaide from Gawler to Seaford. 

As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, the Park Terrace level crossing will be temporarily closed to undertake works on the overhead wiring 

infrastructure.  

Location: works will be undertaken within the rail corridor, with the temporary closure of the Park Terrace level crossing. 

When: works will be undertaken from Tuesday, 26 April 2022, between 9pm and 5am, for three nights, weather permitting. 

Traffic management and detours: to safely facilitate these works, the level crossing will be closed to all traffic during this period. Detours will be in place to 

direct motorists to an alternative crossing via Salisbury Highway (refer to map). Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care when workers are 

on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 

Access to local businesses and residences in the area will be maintained during these works. Please continue to support the local businesses. Pedestrians and 

cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times.  Pedestrians are advised to follow the 

direction of traffic controllers. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

Public transport bus services will continue to operate following the detour route. 

What you can expect: some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be managed to minimise 

disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 
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The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 080 834, email: dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au or visit 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep 

Follow www.facebook.com/DFITSA/ for project updates, or register your details to receive project updates directly by visiting www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep and  
selecting Registration, Feedback and Suggestions. 

Kind regards 
Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team   
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